Hawkesdale Wind Farm GPG 74

Weekly Construction Report Naturgy Group
~ February 27, 2023

General:

36 workers are currently onsite building
access tracks and digging foundations.

The batch plant is expecting to arrive next
week to prepare for foundation pours.

The south entry, off Woolsthorpe-Heywood
road, has been surveyed, native vegetation
protected and the entrance marked.

Access tracks and turbine locations:

8 Foundations have been excavated and gravel
sheeting has occurred on 2km of access tracks.
A belly tipper was utilised to shift gravel safely
underneath the 500kV line and avoid No-go
Zones

All construction work was halted on 24th of
Feb due to a Total Fire Ban being declared.
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A remote login system onsite allows for rapid — (3
SMS alerts to be sent to the workforce and

combined with radio communication will
enable the workforce to respond quickly in

the case of emergency.

Hawkesdale Asset Trust
Phone: 0428 867 646 (Debra Dumesny — Community and Stakeholder Engagement)
Email: hawkesdalewindfarm@globalpower-generation.com.au or debra.dumesny@globalpower-generation.com.au

Website: www.hawkesdalewindfarm.com.au
Mail: Hawkesdale Asset Trust, Suite A, Level 3, 73 Northbourne Avenue, Canberra ACT 2601




